
 

March 29, 2007 

Isuzu Motors Limited 

 

Isuzu Announces Change of Representative Director 

 

Isuzu Motors Limited held a board meeting today, approving the change of representative director. This will be effective 

after the approval of the 105th General Shareholders' Meeting and the board meeting in late June this year. 

 

Yoshinori IDA 

New title Chairman and Representative Director 

Current title President and Representative Director 
 

 

Susumu HOSOI 

New title President and Representative Director 

Current title and duty Executive Vice President, Senior Division Executive: Corporate 

administration headquarters, Division Executive: International 

business division, Sales headquarters 
 

 

# # # 

 

  






